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From: Katie Holmlund <kholmlundak@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 10:22 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Early Childhood Care/Early Education Conversations

Hello Assembly members,

In an effort to keep the momentum going in regards to early childhood education and childcare | would like to share a
link to a webinar happening in December
https://www.earlychildhoodwebinars.com/webinars/a-stronger-more-ambitious-future-for-child-care-by-albert-wat/
| plan to attend, along with some SHARE Coalition members and we wanted to take the opportunity to invite you all to
the webinar as well. We look forward to continuing our work together.

Thank You

Katie Holmlund



